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Tennessee Association of Mental Health Organizations 
(TAMHO) Elects Leadership for 2015 
Provides recognition for longevity of service on TAMHO Board of 
Directors 

Nashville, December 2, 2014  The Tennessee Association of Mental 

Health Organizations (TAMHO) recently elected officers for 2015 at the 

organization’s recent annual meeting held in Murfreesboro. Chris Wyre, chief executive 

officer/president, Volunteer Behavioral Health Care System, Murfreesboro, TN, will serve as President.  

He will succeed Robert N. Vero, Ed.D., chief executive officer, Centerstone of Tennessee, Nashville, TN, 

who will remain on the board as Immediate Past President.  Robert Vaughn, chief executive officer, 

Carey Counseling Center, Paris, TN was elected President Elect and Liz Clary, chief executive officer, 

Peninsula Behavioral Health, Knoxville, TN will serve a two year term as Secretary.  Mary Claire Duff, 

chief fiscal officer, Ridgeview, Oak Ridge, TN, remain on the board as Treasurer completing the second 

year of a two-year term.   

Additionally, Robert Vaughn, chief executive officer, Carey Counseling Center in Paris, TN was recognized with 

the TAMHO Service Award for thirty (30) years of service on the TAMHO Board of Directors.  The TAMHO 

Service Award honors members of its Board of Directors who have contributed through longevity of tenure.  

The award is bestowed to Authorized Delegates who have provided service of ten or more years with 

presentations made in subsequent five-year increments.   

(L-R) Robert Vaughn, (Secretary) CEO, Carey Counseling Center, Paris, TN; Charles E. Good, (Immediate Past 
President) CEO/President, Frontier Health, Gray, TN; Ellyn Wilbur, Executive Director, TAMHO, Nashville, TN; 
Robert N. Vero, Ed.D., (President) CEO, Centerstone Tennessee, Nashville, TN; Chris Wyre, (President Elect) CEO, 
Volunteer Behavioral Health Care System, Murfreesboro, TN 
Not Pictured: Mary Claire Duff, (Treasurer) Chief Financial Officer, Ridgeview, Oak Ridge, TN; Liz Clary, (2015 
Secretary) CEO, Peninsula Behavioral Health, Knoxville, TN 
http://hisimage.shootproof.com/tamho  Photograph #_04A1089  

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT   Teresa Fuqua 

Director of Member Services  

 
ADDRESS   42 Rutledge Street 

Nashville, TN 37210 

 
PHONE   615-244-2220 

TOLL FREE IN TN   800-568-2642 
FAX   615-254-8331 

INTERNET   http://www.tamho.org 
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Service Award 

THIRTY YEARS OF SERVICE 

Robert Vaughn, Executive Director, Carey Counseling Center, Paris, TN 

 

(L-R) Robert Vaughn, (Secretary) CEO, Carey Counseling Center, Paris, TN; Ellyn Wilbur, Executive 
Director, TAMHO, Nashville, TN; http://hisimage.shootproof.com/tamho  Photograph #_04A0837  
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The trusted voice for Tennessee’s behavioral health system for more than half a 

century, the Tennessee Association of Mental Health Organizations (TAMHO) is a 

statewide trade association representing Community Mental Health Centers (CMHCs) 

and other not-for-profit corporations that provide behavioral health services. These 

organizations continue to meet the needs of Tennesseans, from all age groups and 

socioeconomic levels, with a mental illness or substance abuse diagnosis. The TAMHO 

member organizations have been the virtual cornerstone of the community-based 

behavioral health system throughout the state since the 1950s and today serve as the 

primary provider network for the TennCare Program. 
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